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Study Commission on the Use of Student Assessments Reschedules Public Testimony

Session
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David Saenz
Date: February 4, 2015 609-292-1126

Trenton, NJ - The public testimony session of the Study Commission on the Use of Student Assessments in New
Jersey that was originally scheduled for Jan. 27 but cancelled due to inclement weather has been rescheduled for
10 a.m. Thursday, Feb. 19, 2015, at Camden County College in Blackwood.

Individuals can sign up to testify or to attend the session by pre-registering online at
http://www.state.nj.us/education/studycommission/.

The Study Commission recommends testimony be limited to five minutes per person. Individuals registered to
testify are asked to bring to the session 10 copies of their testimony so it can be distributed to all Study
Commission members.

Testimony can also be submitted via email at studycommission@doe.nj.gov or online at
www.state.nj.us/education/studycommission/contact.shtml.

The public testimony session will be videotaped.
Rescheduled Public Testimony Session:

Thursday, Feb. 19, 2015, at 10 a.m., at Civic Hall 105, Connector Building, Camden County College, Blackwood,
NJ 08012-0200 (the Connector Building is #2 on the campus map; public parking is available in lots P1 and P3)
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